SKD Kitchens Pty Ltd
1/11 Kerr Road Ingleburn
NSW 2565

Telephone: 8798 6569
Dear Frederick Newman
Thank you for contacting me on the 9*" of July 2019.

| am writing this letter because | object to the Development Application (SSD-8593) proposed for 16
Kerr Road Ingleburn.

Specifically, | am concerned that:

1. There are already too many trucks on the road, these trucks are blocking my driveway.

2. lam concerned that the increase in trucks if the Development Application is approved will
damage my business.

incerely
adi Al dhalimy

Director of SKD Kitchens



